
 

 

 

Date: 03/06/25 

Mehndi Artist Visit – Thursday 5th June 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullah 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we will be welcoming a mehndi artist to school on Thursday 5th June. 

This is a lovely opportunity for the girls in Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 who would like to have Mehndi 

applied as part of our upcoming celebrations. 

 

The Mehndi application will take place between 12:00pm and 2:00pm and will cost £5 per child. 

 

Additionally, we are happy to offer this opportunity to mothers who would like to have Mehndi applied. This 

will take place between 2:15pm and 3:30pm. 

 

If you or your child would like to take part, please complete the permission form below and return it with 

payment by Wednesday 4th June. 

 

Jazaakumullaahu Khairan 

 

 

Wassalam, 

 
Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Mehndi Application Permission Form 

(Please return by Wednesday 4th June) 

Child’s Name: __________________________________________ Class: __________________________ 

Please tick as appropriate: 

☐ I give permission for my daughter to have Mehndi applied on Thursday 5th June. 

☐ I enclose £5 payment for the Mehndi application. 

☐ I would also like to have Mehndi applied as a mother. 

☐ I enclose £5 payment for my Mehndi application. 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________________________________________________ 

Signature: _____________________________________________ Date: __________________________ 

 


